
 

December Newsletter
Letter from The Chair:

It’s December already and the Tulsa County Democratic

Party wishes you a very happy holiday season. We are

celebrating the holidays first this Saturday, December 9th, in

the Tulsa Christmas  Parade. Then on Saturday evening,

December 16th, TCDP will host a holiday party at our county

headquarters. We invite all Democrats to march with us at

Saturday’s parade and join us for our party in ten days! 

November was a successful month for your party’s leadership

team. We marched with the  Tulsa Classroom Teachers

Association in Tulsa’s Veterans Day parade, one of the largest

such parades in the nation.  

Former county chairs, Keith McArtor and Melani Hamilton

graciously made their Owen Park home available for another Party for the Party celebrating the 116th

anniversary of Oklahoma  Statehood Day. We raised money to rebuild the county party’s coffers,

heard from candidates  seeking office in 2024, and enjoyed the fellowship of fellow Democrats –

which made our event  a “good time had by all!” 

Precinct 21 vice chair Ruth Ratliff recently contacted party headquarters about our efforts in  Owasso.

Following this telephone call, we convened an Owasso precinct officers meeting before  Thanksgiving

at the Owasso Library, inviting members of the Blue Moms of Owasso to join us. 

Since the Owasso meeting, Nick Johnson has joined the county party as the House District 74

coordinator. This district covers most of the area of Owasso in Tulsa and Rogers counties. Mr. Johnson

is a University of Tulsa engineering graduate and is an industrial engineer at the Tulsa Amazon

Fulfillment Centers. We look forward to his work in organizing all of the precincts in Owasso and

equipping them to turn them Blue in 2024. 

For Christmas, please consider giving TCDP the present of monthly sustaining contributions for 2024.

It is so easy to do. Just go to the QR code in our newsle&er and sign up. Any amount is helpful. If

https://tulsacountydemocrats.org/
https://tulsacountydemocrats.org/


every Democrat made just a small monthly pledge, we would keep our party going and ready to go

forward to victory in 2024!  

Have a merry Christmas and a happy holiday season.

Democratically Yours,

Bruce Niemi, Chair

 
Volunteer!Volunteer! Donate Here!Donate Here!

 
Join one of our Committees!

The TCDP executive team voted to enhance our impact by forming three new committees! We
are seeking enthusiastic Democrats from all backgrounds and walks of life to help shape the
direction of our party. Join us today and contribute your skills to any of the following
committees:

Candidate Recruitment: The Candidate Recruitment Committee is responsible for

identifying and recruiting Democratic candidates to run for office in Tulsa County. Sign UpSign Up

HereHere!

Community Action:Community Action:  The Community Action Committee is responsible for identifying volunteer

activities and county initiatives that TCDP volunteers can take part in. This Committee plays a

vital role in building and sustaining relationships in communities across the county. Sign UpSign Up

HereHere!

Education: The Education Committee is a place for public education advocates to come

together and promote our party's values. This committee will work closely with the

Legislative Advocacy Committee and will help engage the membership in events and

initiatives that support public education in Tulsa County. Sign Up HereSign Up Here !

Events: The Events Committee is responsible for planning, organizing, and executing

successful events that align with the organization's mission and goals, providing memorable

experiences for participants. Sign Up HereSign Up Here !

Fundraising: The Fundraising Committee is responsible for developing and implementing

strategies to secure financial resources and support for the Tulsa Democratic Party’s (TCDP)

activities, programs, and projects. Sign Up HereSign Up Here !

Legislative Advocacy: The Legislative Advocacy Committee is responsible for tracking and

updating our membership on happenings at the state legislature and training members on

how to find their representatives, track active legislation, and effectively communicate with

their legislators. Sign Up HereSign Up Here !

Marketing & Outreach: The Marketing & Outreach Committee will be responsible for

https://signup.com/group/74742296409
https://secure.actblue.com/donate/tulsacountydemparty
https://forms.gle/cdkeCUZLfRprw6dS8
https://forms.gle/cdkeCUZLfRprw6dS8
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developing and implementing strategies to promote the Tulsa County Democratic Party’s

(TCDP) values (a reflection of our resolutions passed in the convention), events, candidates,

and to grow the party through traditional and digital media. Sign Up HereSign Up Here !

Volunteer Recruitment: The Volunteer Recruitment Committee is responsible for identifying,

recruiting, training, and retaining volunteers to staff the office, staff events, and help

candidates during the election cycle. Sign Up HereSign Up Here !

Joining a committee gives you a unique chance to collaborate with like-minded individuals,

make a tangible difference, and contribute to our success in Tulsa County!

Join a Committee!Join a Committee!

 
 

The 2023 Tulsa Christmas Parade will be
this Saturday, December 9th at 11am!

 
Tulsa Christmas
Parade!

https://forms.gle/cdkeCUZLfRprw6dS8
https://forms.gle/cdkeCUZLfRprw6dS8
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This year, the Tulsa County Democratic
Party will be participating in the parade
as a walking group. Our group's theme
will be "Blue Christmas" and we will be
wearing blue Santa hats and blue
tinsels.

We will be lining up at 9am and more
information will be emailed out on
Thursday to all who signed up!

Come celebrate the holidays with us
and sign up to join our walking group!

We hope you will put this on your calendar.
See you there!

Sign-up to Walk!

Please join us on Saturday, December 16th

at 5:00 pm for our annual Holiday Party! It

will take place right here at our

headquarters.

There will be s'mores, hot chocolate,

awards, an ugly holiday sweater contest,

and a holiday potluck contest!

Plus, you can enter a raffle to win a gift

basket filled with historical Democratic

memorabilia!

We hope you will put this on your calendar.

 
TCDP Holiday Party!
This month's regular
membership meeting will be
replaced with our holiday
party!

Saturday, December 16th

5:00 pm: Social, raffle, and
contest registrations begins

6:30 pm: Contest Voting Begins

7:15 pm: Raffle, Contest Winners,
& County Awards Announced

Tulsa County Democratic Party
3930 E. 31st St
Tulsa, OK 74135

Potluck
Signup

Parkin

https://signup.com/go/pwgXFkK
https://signup.com/go/hsaSNDS
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Yt6nD5P4xEJRMt0XEoRU9eBslF5aFY9M/view


See you there!

 
www.tulsacountydemocrats.org

 
    

Tulsa County Democratic Party | 3930 E. 31st St., Tulsa, OK 74135

Unsubscribe
chair@tulsacountydemocrats.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byinfo@tulsacountydemocrats.org

http://www.tulsacountydemocrats.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:info@tulsacountydemocrats.org

	December Newsletter
	Tulsa Christmas Parade!
	TCDP Holiday Party!


